Thumb Industries, Inc.
“Soar High” Building Campaign
Thumb Industries is excited to announce we have purchased the building previously occupied
by McDonald’s Food and Family Center for over 60 years. Thumb Industries acquired the
building in November of 2020, and will be relocating our Thrift Store currently located in the
Huron Crest Plaza and our administrative offices from their location on Sand Beach Rd.

Thumb Industries is a 501C3 non-profit organization that has provided employment, on the job
skills training, employment placement services, and job coaching services to individuals with
disabilities for over 50 years. We provide employment and on the job skills training in retail,
manufacturing, and janitorial service sectors, and provide job coaching to individuals employed

at multiple businesses throughout the area.

To assist with the cost of materials, remodeling and construction, Thumb Industries will be
raising money through our “Soar High” Building Fund Campaign. Businesses and individuals can
show their support by purchasing metal fabricated birds engraved with their name signifying
their support of our organization. “Soar High” birds are available to be purchased and come in
several sizes to signify individual donations. These birds will then be hung on the wall of our
new Thrift Store location and will signify your support of our organization for years to come.

Yes, | want to support Thumb Industries “Soar High” Campaign. | am interested in the following

sponsorship:

____5100.00 donation (6” bird with engraved pin)
$250.00 donation (8” bird with engraved pin)

_______ S$500.00 donation (10” bird with engraved pin)
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